Alexander Scott

From: Dana Alderson

Sent: Monday, 23 May 2016 11:08 AM

To: Alexander Scott

Subject: RE: Proposed new habitat and eco-tourist facility at Taronga Zoo (SSD 7419)
Hi Alexander,

Thank you for forwarding the proposed new habitat and eco-tourist facility at Taronga Zoo to the Office of
Environment and Heritage (OEH) for consideration, and for providing a copy of the archaeological
management plan.

After reviewing the relevant documents, OEH’s Greater Sydney Planning Team has concluded that the
matter does not contain biodiversity, natural hazards or Aboriginal cultural heritage issues that require a
formal OEH response. We have no further need to be involved in the assessment of this project.

Please note that the Heritage Division in the Office of Environment and Heritage may wish to provide
separate comments. The Heritage Division can be contacted at heritage@heritage.nsw.gov.au

Kind regards,
Dana

Dana Alderson

Planning Team

Regional Operations Group

Office of Environment and Heritage
T:02
F: 02
W: www_environment.nsw.qov.au

Please note my work days are Wed-Fri
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